
 
 
 
 

Martha’s Vineyard Intergroup PO Box 1058 

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 

Help Line 508-627-7084  

Website: aaonmv.org  
 

Minutes of the meeting held February 21, 2018 
 

10 members present.  
 

Meeting brought to order by the secretary.   
 

The minutes of January 17, 2018 were read and 
accepted. 
 

Treasurers report 

1/18/18-2/21/18: 
 

Starting balance $1684.84 

Debits 

One box $49.95 

Verizon $47.24 

Stacy W $100 GSR meeting travel expense 
 

Credits/Contributions 

$100 anonymous 
 

Ending balance $1587.65 
 

  



Treasurer’s Report read and accepted.  
 

Old Business: 
 

Robert M. discussed changes that have been 
made to the AA website. The local papers have 
been contacted. Robert  volunteered to be our 
liaison to the local papers regarding future 
changes to the meeting schedule.  

Kathy K will update the master list for meeting 
schedules to be distributed.  

Paula S. reported that the Tuesday night 123 
meeting at the hospital is up and running. The 
room capacity is 25 people. She has asked 
Johnny S to acquire books and asked David S to 
procure medallions. Paula mentioned that a 
conflict at the Tuesday meeting regarding format 
had been resolved. 
 

New Business: 
 

David S. mentioned that the unity breakfast will 
not be held this spring due to scheduling conflicts 
with the upcoming convention. Stacy W. 
recommended discussing doing the unity 
breakfast in the fall. 
 



Chris C. inquired about the possibility of a weekly 
beach barbecue in the summer. While all liked the 
idea, it was determined that it is not a function of 
MV Intergroup to fund such an event, as it is seen 
as a purely social gathering. David S. suggested it 
be supported by a single meeting, and Kathy D. 
proposed having the events funded by a 
suggested donation, or collection jar at the event.  
 

The next meeting of Martha’s Vineyard intergroup 
will be held on March 21, 2018 at 6:00 PM in the 
Pat Gregory conference room at Vineyard House, 
Short Hill Road, Vineyard Haven, MA.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm 
 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Stacy W., Secretary  

	


